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Attendance 

Well done to the children in the Y5/6 class – our Wisteria pupils have the best attendance for the week ending 24th November. 

         Bluebell   Sunflower Lavender Tulip     Poppy    Wisteria    School 
24.11.23         Reception            Y1      Y2    Y3        Y4/5       Y5/6 
              93.7%              92.6%            91.1%                90%            87.2%       94.8%         92.3% 
   
Esafety News 
The latest Esafety newsletter is now available to view online on the school website. It has very informative articles on getting to 
know age ratings on different online platforms and also an explanation of Snapchat. This tells parents and carers that Snapchat 
should only be used by children aged 13+ years. For the full newsletter go to: 
https://www.warwickbridge.cumbria.sch.uk/uploads/1736/4._Online_Safety_Newsletter_Primary_December_2023_Warwick_B
ridge_30-11-2023.pdf/ 
 
Christingle Service 2023 – Tuesday 5th December 
As the festive season approaches we are looking forward to the annual Christingle service. This will take place on Tuesday 5th 
December at 2pm in the school hall. Parents and carers are invited to this occasion which will be led by Rev Johnsen from 
Hayton. Children will be making their Christingles on Monday 4th December and will need to bring an orange to school that 
morning. 
 
Friends of Warwick Bridge School Christmas Fair – Friday 8th December 
Next Friday we will be starting the festive season at school with the FOWBS Christmas Fair. Children will be meeting Santa in the 
afternoon and then have the opportunity to visit the stalls at the fair. RotaKids will be running a couple of stalls at the fair so we 
are hoping that they will be raising lots of money for school funds. Families and friends are welcome to visit the Fair from 
3.15pm. Thank you for all the tombola prizes brought in today on the non-uniform day. We look forward to seeing you there. 
Good luck with your raffle tickets! 
 
Asthma Update 
Staff attended an asthma update at school this week. One of the main messages we had was that children who have a blue 
inhaler in school must have a note from a Practice Nurse at a surgery if your child is to use this at school. Those parents and 
carers whose child requires an inhaler must provide this letter for school. Thank you for your cooperation. 
 
Coats at Breaktimes 
A number of parents and carers have asked the school to ensure that pupils are wearing coats during the cold weather. Staff 
always tell the children that a warm fleece, jumper or coat must be worn, especially as it is cold and frosty at the moment. A 
number of pupils are quite content with not wearing a coat no matter how cold it is, but the school will always make sure the 
children wear appropriate clothing in the colder weather. 
 
Children in Need 2023 
We are very pleased to report that the school raised £122 for Children in Need 2023 last Friday. Thank you everyone for your 
fantastic generosity. 
 
Eden Valley Hospice Reindeer Run 2023 
All pupils from Warwick Bridge School will be taking part in another Reindeer Run to raise money for Eden Valley Hospice. All 
parents, carers and families are invited to visit the fundraising page in order to donate. You can reach the page at: 
https://ema.gives/eden-valley-reindeer-run-2023/p/warwick-bridge . Thank you in advance for all your donations. 
 
Christmas Activities for 2023 - All these activities will take place in the school hall. 
 
Christingle service   Tuesday 5th December, 2pm 
Reception class Nativity   Thursday 7th December, 9.15am 
Good Companions Carols (Y1 and Y2) Tuesday 12th December, 10am 
Carol Concert (Y1 and Y2)   Tuesday 12th December, 2pm 
Choir Concert    Tuesday 12th December, 5pm 
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Film Night – Thursday 7th December 
The annual Christmas Film Night takes place on Thursday 7th December from 5.15-7.45pm. Children are invited to come in their 
pyjamas. Refreshments will be served during the evening. The cost per child is £3 and you can pay on School Hub. 
 
Christmas Jumper Day – Friday 8th December 
All pupils and staff are invited to wear their Christmas jumpers on Friday 8th December. 
 
Eden Bookworms - Friday 8th December 
Eden Bookworms will be in on Friday 8th December. This is a great opportunity to buy a book for Christmas. 
 
A message from Carlisle Youth Zone 

We have just launched our WINTER WARM ZONE here at Carlisle Youth Zone 
We will be providing: 

• Free Annual Memberships (to be done at our website www.carlisleyouthzone.org and use the code WINTER at 
checkout) 

• Free Entry to all Youth Clubs 

• Free Hot Meal and Drink 
  

No need to book… you just turn up for the session. 
Last Winter we provided 12,000 free entries and 7,000 hot meals for young people to come and enjoy at CYZ. 
If you require any further information please get in touch. 
 
  
Have a lovely weekend 
 
Mr M Ashton 

http://www.carlisleyouthzone.org/

